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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK

Well we have made it to the end of another productive Term.
Thank you as our wonderful WPS community for all of your support.

To all the families who are in the swing of Kinder Orientation well done on
making it so successful. If you know of anyone who has still not enrolled

their Kinder children, please contact the school.
Kinder transition will continue THIS FRIDAY as a part of a 10-week

transition program. It is great to see everyone settling into big school so
well.

We are all having a very INDUSTRIOUS week to finish the Term. This is our
word of the week. Feel free to ask your child to put it in a sentence.

I will be taking some leave for the first week of Term so please support Mrs
Eather and the team in my absence.

Be sure to enjoy the break and we will see you all back for a fun and
focused finish to the year!
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Buzzie Winners

Leeontay 5B, Hope 5B, Ruby-Rose 5B, Alice 3F, Charlee
3/4MB, Evie 4T, Dakoda 2B, Zahra 1A, Trent 1A, Maddox

KR, Lucas KP, Jessica KG, Amarah KB

Teacher Award:  Mr Bruce
  

Attendance Award: Baron 2B
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